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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC00018                 PCN DATE: November 26th, 2019 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 

PARTS AFFECTED: 

SS-60300-014, SS-60300-016, SS-60300-027, SS-60300-034, SS-60300-060 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

Cat 6A Vertical Jack 

 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

The current supplier for the flex circuit used in this series no longer has the capability to meet our 
demand. We are adding an additional supplier to support the production of this series. 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

The additional supplier currently supports similar components on other SS-60300 series connectors. This 
change will not affect the electical or mechanical specificaitions of the connector.        

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

As our current source cannot support production, these changes are effective immediately.  
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